
Ysgol Meifod – Newsletter 2 – 21st September 2025 

Please see below information on the following: 

• ParentPay  

This will be used to pay for trips, uniforms or any other event/activity such as swimming. 

• New topic 

We will be looking at humans, measures, etc... The topic is called ‘Amazing Me’. 

• Autumn term dates 

This half-term is 

Tuesday 2nd September to Thursday 23rd October (Friday 24th October is a non-pupil day) 

Next half-term is 

Monday 3rd November to Friday 19th December 

• Swimming 

After the fantastic success of last year’s swimming at Llanfyllin Leisure Centre, we are 

booking suitable slots for this year. We will be swimming, but not until after Christmas. 

 

• Tag Rugby (COBRA) 

We entered 3 teams for the tournament at COBRA (Meifod) on Wednesday 10th 

September. Each team played very well, despite the weather.  

   
A special Thank You to Mr T Pritchard (Governor) for helping Miss John and I with the 
coaching of the 3 teams. 

 

• PE Kit 

Our PE kit is a white T-shirt/polo and black shorts, leggings or joggers. Black hoodie or 
jumper as we reach a colder time of the year. As there are lots of sporting events for classes 
2 & 3 before half-term, please can all pupils make sure they have their PE kit in school each 
day (class 1 also).  

• Outdoor Classroom / School Field 

We are looking to develop these areas further and 
will provide you with more information later this 
week. 

• Community Working 

Thank you to Tracey Frost for inviting us to produce a 
display for Meifod Church Flower Festival last 
weekend. Well done to class 2, who did a great job 
with their ‘Christmas’ display. 

We all enjoyed the visit to the church on Friday to see 
the wonderful work. 



• Attendance 

Good attendance is so important.  

a. Parents must notify the school by 9am on the first day of your child’s absence 

by email or telephone. 

b. If the school has to call you after 9am and you do not answer, or if a child 

arrives after 9:30am without calling first, then this will be recorded as an 

unauthorised absence and Powys Education Welfare will see it through the 

online register. 

c. If you are going to be late (after 9am) just email or phone ahead to let us 

know, so that this does not count against your child in the register, otherwise 

a late will be recorded. 

d. Any holiday request must be kept to a minimum. Anyone who is considering 

over 10 school days must discuss this with the Headteacher. 

 

December  

2nd – Christmas dinner in school 

3rd – Christmas Panto in Shrewsbury (More details this week) 

11 pm & 12th 6pm in the evening      School Christmas Concerts 

17th – Christmas Carols Service 

18th Christmas party 

19th last day of term before Christmas break 

 

Please get in touch if there is anything you need to know, a query, an idea you have or if 

you can help in any way. 

 


